We are seeking college interns for summer work. Positions may
be based in IT, bus shop support, school based support, clerical
assistance, and sports camps.

Applicants must provide a copy of their college ID. Selected
individuals will be required to pass a background check.

The internships will begin on or about May 28, 2024, but some
may start later in the summer. The length of each internship
will be determined by the activity being supported. If
interested, please contact Vicki Frost at
vfrost@washington.kl12.ga.us or (478) 552-3981 extension 1253.

Please be prepared to provide your dates of availability and area
of interest.

Deadline to apply: Friday, May 10, 2024
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